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          Nursery
This week we have been very busy. 

We finished reading Kipper’s Birthday so celebrated by having a small 
birthday party. We had balloons and  played some party games, sang 

Happy Birthday and had some juice.  
On Thursday we enjoyed a number hunt.

 We had to find the number three’s that were hiding around the 

nursery room. 
Together we had our own dragon dance to celebrate Chinese New 
Year, we played lots of instruments and made lots of wonderful 

sounds. 



Reception
Y

Reception have enjoyed our new book The Tiger 
who Came to Tea. We discussed what the tiger ate 
and drank in the story. We also created our own cafe 
in the home corner and fred talked what we would 
like to order.

In maths, we have been using numicon to add 2 
numbers together. We have also been using number 
lines to think about one more and one less. 

We have continued to learn about how to stay 
healthy. We made a healthy meal for a teddy bear. 
We discussed our favourite fruits and vegetables. 



Year 1
Year 1 have enjoyed exploring our new book How to 
catch a star by Oliver Jeffers. We have thought of 
imaginative ways to catch our own star and what we 
might do with the star when we catch it.

In maths, we have been deepening our 
understanding of numbers up to 20. We have been 
ordering and comparing numbers and looking at 
how to represent these numbers using different 
equipment.

We have continued to explore different materials 
and we have learnt some new vocabulary that helps 
us to describe the properties of these materials.



Year 2
In English we have been writing in past and present tense. 

In maths we have started a new unit on multiplication.

We have used play dough twice this week! In art to practice different 
methods of moulding clay and in science to understand the meaning of 
twisting, bending, stretching and squashing materials. 



Year 3
In writing, we wrote letters to our 
parents to invite them to our 
computing workshop this afternoon. 

In maths, we have been 
consolidating the times tables we 
have learnt in Year 2 and 3. 

In computing, we have been using 
the Micro:Bits to create our own 
name badges. We can’t wait to share 
this with our parents this afternoon! 



Year 4
In writing, we have been learning about fronted 

adverbials. We looked at how they should be used 
and applied them within our sentences about our 

book ‘Rhythm of the Rain’.

During maths, we have looked at multiplying a 3-digit 
number by a 1-digit number. We practiced in our 
books and consolidated our learning on ‘century’.

In PSHE, we discussed how our emotions change and 
what strategies we can use to calm us down. 



Year 5
In writing we have made a start to our speeches 
from King Hrothgar’s point of view to his warriors.

We are practicing how to perform these 
effectively.  

In computing we have problem solved some of 
the faults we have encountered during making a 

score counter with a microbit. 



Year 6
In writing we have completed our persuasive 

speeches. We have acted as the prime minister 
and we are trying to convince the women of our 

nation to help in the war efforts.

In maths we have continued our learning on 
algebra. We have been solving one-step and 

two-step problems.

In history we have looked at why World War I 
started, what Britain was like before the war and 

why Britain became involved in the war.   



Thank you


